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I strongly opposed HB 2002. This is a terrible Bill and should not be passed. Our 

children are our gifts from God and it is our responsibility to raise them and make 

decisions for them until they can make those decisions on their own. Especially 

decisions that relate to their bodies and those decisions are not reversible. Please do 

not pass this bill. Vote no 


